
TOWN BOARD MEETING June 4, 2020 – 6:00 P.M.  
VIRTUAL ZOOM MEETING 
 

PRESENT:  Chair Pfeiffer, Supervisor Jay Damkoehler, Supervisor Eric Olson, 
Supervisor Doug Larsson 
 
OTHERS PRESENT:  Audra Dalsoren, Lisa Skar, Ed Schultz, Dave Rece, Dale Buske, 
Mark and Jennifer Wendt, Mark Hale, Rob Kreger, lot 4 Yahara Dr., Dan Hanson, John 
Bottorf, Marianne and Allan Collins, 1720 Oakview Dr., Gray Giesfeldt, Bebe Bryans, 
Bree’ and John McLain, Lisa Jackson, and Rick Kalvelage. 
 
ABSENT:  Supervisor Bolender 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chair Pfeiffer called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
BUSINESS 
 
1. Discussion and possible action regarding the Pleasant Springs Yahara River 

Public Meeting 
 

Discussion took place between members of the public, Town Board members, and Plan 
Commission members regarding Stoughton’s proposed water park and dam removal. No 
action was taken. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 11th at 6:30 p.m. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Plan Commission Chair Dalsoren moved to adjourn at 7:38 p.m., 2nd by Supervisor 
Damkoehler. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
Lisa Skar 
 
Deputy-Clerk/Treasurer-Finance Accountant 
 
Note: These minutes are not considered official until acted upon at a future meeting: 
therefore, are subject to revision. 
 

 


